
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding to construct a Fire & Emergency Services Facility to serve the Pueblo of 

Sandia Community and its governmental & commercial enterprise. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the Pueblo of Sandia, located at 481 Sandia Loop, Bernalillo, New Mexico 

87004. The funding would be used to benefit its Fire and EMS facility by quicker response 

times. The Fire and EMS personnel will be available to provide a quality service to the 

community. By having, its own Fire and EMS facility, the Pueblo will insure the preservation of 

life and property. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in 

this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


